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To: Prof. Hang Qu 
College of Science, Shantou University  
CHINA 
 
 
Dear Prof. Hang Qu, 
 
In the name of all General Chairs, I am pleased to invite you to the upcoming 25th International 
Conference on Transparent Optical Networks (ICTON 2025), which will be held in July 6th to 10th 
2025 at the Campus Nord of the Universitat Politècnica de Catalunya (UPC), Jordi Girona 1-3, 
Barcelona, Spain. 
 
We thank you for accepting our invitation to present your paper “Micro-/nano- force and 
displacement sensor based on elastic rhombus-shaped structures fabricated on fiber tip using two-
photon-polymerization” as an invited presentation at the conference.  
 
The travel and accommodation expenses will be paid for by the attendee. For more information on 
the conference please visit our webpage at: https://icton2025.upc.edu/ 
 
We look forward to meet your at ICTON 2025, in July, in Barcelona. 
 
 

Barcelona, April 11th 2025 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Crina Cojocaru 
General Co-Chair, ICTON 2025 
Universitat Politècnica de Catalunya 
c/ Jordi Girona 1-3, Campus Nord 
08034 Barcelona, Spain 
 
phone: +34 937398571 
e-mail: crina.maria.cojocaru@upc.edu 

https://icton2025.upc.edu/
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